
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, February 18, 2021 3:35:16 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 2:08 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-17

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
mike murphy

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I paid $9000.00 for cable to receive power to Ont. Hydro. Should I pay as much as those who paid $ 0.00. Property
is not accessible as there is NO Winter Maint. Thats not my fault. Perhaps an in-season Rate & Non Season rate for
Delivery? Or a category reflecting these issues..............Thanks for any consideration.........Mike Murphy

-- Attachment --




